Dear Senators, Please support SB 352 to help the Tucker Maxon School get a new heating system. This nonprofit makes
miracles happen every day for deaf and hearing children. This is a one-time financial request. The heating system is at a
breaking point. Band-Aid repairs this winter alone have cost over $12,000 but the problems are never over when your
system is 65-years old. The old system also wastes fuel and money. We have bids from an open RFP for a new system.

For over 72 years, Tucker Maxon School has been helping children who are deaf and hard of hearing reach their full
potential in life. The school does amazing work, but the heating systems are very old and always breaking down. Please
help this gem of a school succeed for another 72 years. Please support SB 352. Thank you, Glen Gilbert

Glen Gilbert
Executive Director
Tucker Maxon School



